City Secretary Office

1515 N. Galloway Ave,

Mesquite, Tx 75149

Subject: Resignation - Jennifer Vidler

RECEIVED

JUN 25 2019

CITY OF MESQUITE

CITY SECRETARY

Dear Sonya,

I am resigning my position as a Planning and Zoning Commissioner effective immediately.

It has been my pleasure to serve the City of Mesquite this last 5 years. I have a great deal of respect for the hard work and dedication given by city staff and I am very proud of what we as a board have accomplished.

I look forward to serving the City of Mesquite again in the future.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Vidler

300 Clear Springs Dr.

Mesquite, Tx 75150